
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Date:   December 5, 2018 

 

To:   Oregon Liquor Control Commission (P.O. Box 22297, Portland, OR  97269-2297)  

  Board of County Commissioners (501 SE Hawthorne Blvd, Ste. 600, Portland, OR  97214-3587) 

 

From:   Michael Reese, Sheriff  

 

Through:  Francis Cop, Law Enforcement Support Services Unit Manager   

 

Re:  Springdale Station LLC (Liquor License Applicant for Off Premise Sales)   

  C/O Glen Irvin Market (31815 E Columbia River Hwy, Troutdale, OR  97060) 

  

 

 The Multnomah County Sheriff’s Office coordinated an investigation into the above liquor license 

application and found the:  

o Assessment and Taxation records are in compliance.  

 Recommendation for renewal  

o Land Use Management records are in compliance.  

 Recommendation for renewal  

o Sheriff’s Office background is satisfactory.  

 Recommendation for renewal  

 With the investigation complete, MCSO forwards a favorable recommendation for the renewal of this 

[off-premise sales] liquor license application in 2019. 
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